
























































                                            Parks Committee Report 

                                                                   April 2024 

 
Park Ordinances and Pavilion Reservation Procedures 

Recently, a few situations have caused the committee to consider further defining park ordinances to 
include language clarifying that food trucks are not allowed in OMP parks. This possible addition as well 
as a review of the pavilion reservation process will be addressed in the May meeting. 

Pickleball Parking and Seasonal Procedures 

With the new pickleball facility operational, several procedures need to be defined. Ronessa Butler and 
Mike Skurski plan to meet with members of the Old Mission Pickleball Alliance to discuss best practices, 
opening and closing dates, net storage, and other related needs. Additional parking will soon be 
designated near the new courts; the space will run parallel to the baseball practice field’s south fence 
and west of the circle drive.  

BHP Basketball Court and Tennis Courts: Paint Completion & a Suggestion 

Residents are excited to get on the courts! There have been inquiries about their expected completion 
date. Temperature is the determining factor; once conditions are conducive, the lines will be painted and 
the courts ready for play. 

Additionally, a young person from the community presented the suggestion that a tennis/pickleball 
practice wall be added at BHP. The committee is looking into the associated costs to determine if it is 
feasible within this year’s budget.   

PNA Naturalization Project 

The committee is considering fundraising options for the preparation and planting of three 1-acre 
sections of native wildflowers and grasses in PNA. The hope is to gather enough funds to complete at 
minimum, one acre.  

Geese Deterrent at Haserot & Bowers Harbor Park Adult Soccer Field/ Water Testing 

“Away with Geese,” is a solar lighting system that deters geese and would keep the field and beach free of 
their droppings, and more sanitary. The committee conditionally approved the purchase dependent upon 
the system’s compliance with the dark sky ordinance.   

Weekly water testing will continue at Haserot Beach this summer. 

Park Signage 

Following the parks meeting, the committee held a work session to determine the signage needs at each 
park. The Old Mission Peninsula Historical Society has graciously offered to assist the committee with 
historical information to be included at each park’s kiosk. Additionally, historic sites will be included on 
parks map signage, with the goal of utilizing the same signage at both park and historic site locations. 
























































































































































